
 

 

Romeoville Police  

Respond to Shooting 

At 7 A.M.  this morning, a shooting occurred in the 300 block of Emery. Two people were shot 

and transported to local hospitals, one is in serious condition. A suspect fled on foot. As a 

precautionary measure, all schools were on lockdown. The lockdown was lifted at 9:25 a.m. 

Local authorities as well as the Will County Major Taskforce are currently investigating the 

incident. 
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